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T/1 ENG
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2025 PROAUTO RUBBER SAVVA TOUR
20 - 24 AUGUST 2025

Dear Veteran and Vintage Enthusiast

It is a privilege for the Model T Ford Club of South Africa to host the 2025 SAVVA Veteran and Vintage Tour. Do you own a pre 1930 car or pre 1936 motorcycle?   For as little as R8700-00 per couple,  you can join us in a 3-day tour through picturesque Mpumalanga…..enjoy endless nostalgia and camaraderie second to none!
 
Proauto Rubber is the naming sponsor of our national tour for the second year in a row.  The Model T Ford Club of South Africa and Proauto Rubber have formed a formidable team to ensure the success of the upcoming national tour which takes place in Hazyview from 20 – 24 August 2025.

The tour wil take place in the Hazyview, White River, Sabie, Pelgrimsrus and Graskop area from 20 – 24 August 2025. The participants will stay in the Numbi Hotel for the duration of the tour (25.0495° S, 31.1306° E)

The organising team consists of: Philip Kuschke, Phillip Rosser, Freddie Durow, Emil Kuschke en Adriane Denness.  The 2025 Proauto Rubber Tour and the Magnum Rally (organised by the POMC) take place within one week of each other. Both tours take place in the same area and participants of both will stay at the Numbi Hotel.  This means that participants who wish to, can optimise by participating in both events.

The organisers are aiming to attract at least 30 vehicles to participate in the tour.  The tour is open to vehicles of any marque manufactured before 31 December 1930.  Please note that motorcycles manufactured before 31 December 1936 are also most welcome to participate.

The distance of the planned route is estimated to be about 600 km.  A circular route in the area is planned for each day of the tour.  We plan on visiting interesting places such as the Herman Nel Motor Museum. The breathtaking beauty of the area with its beautiful mountain passes will be a highlight of the tour.  Philip Kuschke and Emil Kuschke, together with Leo Middelberg are already hard at work in planning a spectacular route which will include a few surprises. 

To ease the financial burden, the organisers have decided to make the instalment payment option available to participants.  The closing date for entries is 20 July 2025.  The total tour cost, including entry fees, can be paid in three equal instalments, with the final amount payable on or before 20 July 2025.



You are kindly requested to distribute the information, as well as the attached entry form to all interested parties.

Please contact Philip Kuschke on 082 856 5152 or via e-mail at: philipe.kuschke@gmail.com for any further queries.

[image: ]Kind regards






Philip Kuschke 
Chairman: Organising Committee
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